

19th June 2023

Year 11 | GCSE Results Day 2023.

Dear parents & carers,

We hope this letter finds you and your family in good health and high spirits. As the summer break approaches, we would like to inform you about the upcoming results day for our Year 11 students.

Results day will take place on **Thursday 24th August 2023**. We understand that this can be a stressful and anxious time for both students and parents, and we want to reassure you that our staff will be on hand to provide support and guidance throughout the morning.

On results day, students will be able to collect their results in person from the **Main Hall between 9am and 11am**. Our staff will be available to answer any questions and offer support and guidance to students who may need it.

For those students who are unable to attend the results day in person, we will be able to send their results via post or collected by a named person (photo ID and a letter is required). Please contact the school office to arrange for this service.

We would like to take this opportunity to congratulate all of our Year 11 students on their hard work and dedication throughout their time at Lees Brook Academy. We wish them all the best for their future endeavors and hope that they will stay in touch with us as they move forward in life.

Thank you for your ongoing support throughout the academic year. If you have any questions or concerns about the results day, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours sincerely,

Mr S Geary Assistant Principal

Principal: Clare Watson

Lees Brook Academy | Morley Road, Chaddesden, Derby, DE21 4QX

Telephone: 01332 671723 | Email: schoolinfo@leesbrook.co.uk | Website: www.leesbrook.co.uk



